Volunteer Incentive Committee
Regular Meeting

Meeting Minutes, October 10, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Ron Masters.
Present were: Cal Meyers, Chief Tom Arcari, Dale Nelson, Gil Hayes and Ron Masters.

The minutes of the last regular meeting were reviewed and approved, motion by D. Nelson , seconded by T. Arcari.
The motion carried.

There was no public comment at the meeting.

Chief Arcari presented the committee with the incentive expenditures for BBFD for the period June 15 through
September 30. The total was $21,247. This is against a budget of $26,250 for the quarter. Chief Arcari noted that there
were 172 calls this quarter which is 25 more calls than the first quarter of last year. The Chief also advised the
committee that there are seven new firefighters in the department. All of these new people will be taking Firefighter 1
training during this year.

The Chief will request an update from VFIS on the status of the individual pension program along with the invoice for
this year.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Jan. 9, 2017

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Ron Masters , Chairman



